
      Kathleen Johnson, 

For all enquiries regarding weddings, funerals and baptisms please 
contact our Team Vicar:  
Rev James Taylor on 07341 940975 / Email:  revjrtaylor@yahoo.com  
Information for the Sunday Bulletin - please contact Ian Henry Tel: 01925 229626 
email: ian.chenry@gmail.com  

For more information please visit 

FOOD BANK:  

St John’s church is open for all 
donations on Tuesdays from 

10.00am to 11.30am. There is also 
the box at the back of church and in 

the SPAR on the High St.    

Prayers for the sick:  
names will be read out during 

prayers  in church.       
Prayers for the departed :                      

Sheila Heyworth RIP

    


If you would like your name, 
or the name of a relative or 

friend on the list please 
contact  either Rev James    

     
Sunday 21st September - 14th Sunday after Trinity   

Today’s Readings: 1 Timothy 2 vs 1-7 / Gospel- Luke 16 vs 1-13 
9.30am:  Parish Communion                                                   

1.30pm: Pilgrimage to St. Oswald’s Well & St. Oswald’s Church                                    

     Monday 22nd September 5.00pm : Evening Prayer                                        
Wednesday 24th September 10.00am :  Holy Communion                                          

Thursday 25th September 6.30pm: Hand Bell Ringing (annexe) 
Fri 26th Sept: 10.00am - 12 Noon MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

Saturday 27th September 7.30pm: LGN Concert                                                      
******                                                                                         

Sunday 28th Sept -  15th Sunday after Trinity               
9.30am:  Parish Communion                                                     

14.00pm Holy Baptism   

   On Sunday 5th October, the PCC will be voting whether or not to go to 
the next Fit for Mission “As If” stage, this is an important  decision for      
St Peter’s, please speak to a PCC member if you have any concerns. 

Welcome to 

St. Peter’s Church

Newton-le-Willows


Sunday 21st September

‘Glorifying God and 

serving the community 


in the name of 

Jesus Christ’

Prayer for Growth  
God of Mission who alone brings         

growth to your Church,                                    
Send your Holy Spirit to give               

Vision to our planning,  
Wisdom to our actions,  
Joy to our worship and 
Power to our witness.  

Help our church to grow in numbers, in 
spiritual commitment to you and in 

service to our local community. 
Through Jesus Christ Our Lord. Amen. 


    Prayers for the week 
• Peace between Ukraine and 

Russia 
• Peace in the The Holy Land 
• Fit for Mission in the              

Winwick Deanery 
• The NHS 
• Those affected by the Cost 

of Living Crisis 
• The Newton Community 
• The homeless and those in 

need. 

 St Peter's School Admissions 

New church attendance record 
sheets will be issued to all 

parents and guardians from 
September. The new forms 

should be used in future if you 
are requiring proof of your 

attendance at church for school 
admission purposes.  The old 

signed forms must be kept safely 
as they will need to be submitted 
together with the new form when 

you apply for a place at St 
Peter's School  for your child. 

CHILDREN’S SOCIETY BOXES   Boxes 
are now due for emptying - please 

pass them to Wendy Jones by Sunday 
21st September.    Thank you. 

!  

St John’s Friday 26th Sept 7.00pm 
Country Rock Gospel Concert    

with Jenny & Keith Raby                  
Tickets £5 - see Ian   

Winwick Deanery Synod         
Open meeting at St John’s 

Earlestown, Wed. 1st October         
with Bishop Ruth, starts 7.00pm                                                    
Q&A session on Fit for Mission 

and Diocesan Vision                   
All Welcome! 
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